
Scorpions
MARCH 1, 2024
What an eventful month we've had
in Scorpions class! 

Our overnight was a great success!
The students all did great and
enjoyed the classes.  We would like
to thank our class teachers: Ms. Erin
and Ms. Karen (Optics and Illusions),
Ms. Ceci and Ms. Janelle (Getting
Crafty), Mr. Matt (It's Money Time),
and Ms. Kimberly, Ms. Holly and Ms.
Chasa (Cooking). We would also like
to thank Ms. Vanya for taking care
of our pizza.

We are only one week away from
Spring Break! Some families may be 

AT A GLANCE

Mar. 11-15

Mar. 29

CALENDAR
Spring Break

Spring Holiday

Mar. 9
Mar. 11
Mar. 12
Mar. 20
Mar. 25

BIRTHDAYS
Kassidy
Lily R.
Katie Lee
Wesley
Emma

traveling outside of the Spring Break calendar and are planning to have
your student(s) miss school. Please let me know if this is the case for
your family, so I may plan lessons accordingly.

Our 3rd year students will begin preparing for state testing, which will
take place in early April. Soon, we will also start talking about our end
of year trip. Please keep an eye peeled for information coming home.

The first and third weeks of March Mr. Stefan will be in the classroom. I
have on campus professional development to attend.

Kind regards,

Ms. Stephanie and Ms. Liz
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